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Beeches Brilliant Writers 
Last week’s winner: Rayyan (Firs) 

This week’s prompt: The Badger Band 

Whole School Attendance 
This Week: 97.8%  Year So Far: 96.7% 

This Week’s Team Points 

1. Blue Dragons 
2. Red Phoenix 
3. Yellow Unicorns 
4. Green Griffins 

522 
502 
470 
433 

Pupil of the Week 
Elms: Kayci   Cedars: Syanne 
Firs: Husam   Pines: Simrit 
Oaks: Junaid   Sycamores: Alicia 
Birches: Maymunah  Chestnuts: Maddison 
Palms: Vinnie   Magnolias: Jimmy 
Spruces: Aaliyah  Willows: Jessica & Thomas 

Diary Dates 

Tue 21 - Thu 23 May 
Fri 24 May 
Mon 3rd Jun 
Fri 7th Jun, 9.15am 
Tue 11th Jun, 9.30am 
Thu 13th Jun & 
Fri 14th Jun, 8.00am 
Wed 26th Jun, 6.00pm 
Fri 28th Jun, 3.35pm 
Mon 1st Jul 
Tue 2nd Jul 
Wed 3rd Jul, pm 
Wed 10th Jul, 1.30pm 
& Thu 11th Jul, 9am 
Tue 16th Jul, 6.00pm 
Fri 19th Jul 

Year 3 visits to Mount Pleasant Farm 
Break up for half term 
School reopens 
Year 4 Eid assembly 
Year 5 Inspire Workshop 
Father’s Day breakfast 
 
New Year 3 parents’ meeting 
Summer Fayre 
Year 5 Greek Day 
Number Day 
Children visit new classes 
Year 6 leavers’ show 
 
Beeches Has Got Talent 
Children break up for summer 

Year 6 SATs Week 
A huge well done to our Year 6 children for the way they 
have gone about their tests this week.  Regardless of the 
outcomes - which we’ll know in July - we are immensely 
proud of the way they have applied themselves this week 
in getting the six tests done.  The hard work doesn’t stop 
here, as we will be submitting writing teacher assessments 
in June and we are determined to ensure the children are 
fully ready for secondary school, but the Year 6 staff might 
be willing to ease up, just a little bit!  Thank you to you all 
for supporting us and your child throughout the build up to 
this week and throughout the week.  And hey - it did go to 
extra time and penalties, and everyone still made it in on 
time! 

Father’s Day Breakfast 
We intend to repeat our Father’s Day breakfast which was 
such a success last year.  More details to follow, but it will 
take place on Thursday 13th June and Friday 14th June  at 
8.00am, lasting no more than an hour.  Please keep one of 
the dates free. 
Priestley Smith Playground 
Next week our neighbours at Priestley Smith are having 
work done on their playground equipment.  This is on the 
middle playground that we share with them.  Please be 
careful when walking past the equipment as work is being 
carried out, and please, as always, make sure that your 
children (including any younger ones you bring with you) 
stay off their equipment.  Many thanks. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 
Year 6 have had letters about leavers’ hoodies.  Please 
ensure you send these back promptly; without your 
consent, we won’t include your child’s name on the back, 
and it would be a shame for them to miss out.  Likewise, 
please ensure all orders are made by the deadline.  This is a 
strict deadline, and no orders can be taken once it has 
passed as this deadline comes from our supplier. 

Year Group Information Sheets 
Your child’s information sheet for this term is on the back 
of this newsletter.  It contains lots of key information for 
the term, specific to your child’s year group.  Please have a 
good look so you know everything you need to about your 
child’s term at school. 

Parent Access to School Building 
Please remember that, unless you have a special 
arrangement, you and your child should not be using the 
main entrance at the start and end of the school day.  
Please enter the site via the side gate and walk up past the 
infant school and Priestley Smith playgrounds.  Likewise, 
on your way off the site, please use the same route.  You 
should only use the main entrance if you are visiting the 
school during the school day or for an evening event.  
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Another Week, Another Football Trophy 
Congratulations boys!  Adam and Aleks have written a report: 
We went on a Year 3&4 football tournament. Our team was 
Adam, Aleks, Alieu, Ashleigh, Dylan, Ethan, Thomas and Zarai. 
We went through our group stage by coming first and winning 
every game. Then we went to the semi - final against Calshot. 
We beat them 1-0. Next, we went through to the final against 
Great Barr. We had a comfortable 3-0 lead but they didn’t give 
up and they scored 2 goals but the full time whistle went and 
we won the cup! 










